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Subject Summaries 
      Here is a summary of what we learned in each 

subject this week: 

Math – We continued with multiplication and division 

this week, and we are almost done with Module 1! I will 

be assessing them next week. It is so important that 

your child knows his/her math facts, please make sure 

your child is practicing his/her math facts at home. 

 

Reading – We will be utilizing a new program this year 

called “Schoolwide” in reading this year. We explored 

different ways to help us find meaning of words we do 

not know and finding the big idea of what we are 

reading. Please make sure your child is reading at least 

20 minutes each night at home. 

 

Writing – We started to decorate our writer’s binders 

so they become our own. We also brainstormed ideas 

that we could use for persuading others. 

 

Social Studies – We finished exploring how we adapt 

to live in different regions of the United States and 

Illinois. They were assessed on that yesterday, look for 

them in next week’s Friday Folders. 

 

Absent Work 
Your child is responsible for making sure they have 
all the work they missed due to an absence. They 
are also responsible completing it and returning it 

in the required time.  

 

 
 

Upcoming Events/Reminders 
 

Reading Week!!! 

 
Mon. 9/24 – Grandparents Day 

Wed. 9/26 – Family reading Night 5-8 

 
 

Each week, your child will be 
bringing home a Weekly Folder that 

will have any graded papers and 
important notes from the week. 

Most information will be posted on 
my site, the district site, or both. 
We are really trying to reduce the 

amount of paper being used. If you 
require a paper copy, please let me 
know. This will also be my way of 

communicating with you about your 
child’s behavior for the week.  

 

 

 

Star Student 

Our Star Student this week is Payton!!!! He 
does a really nice job of challenging himself 
to do better each time he tries something. 

Proud of you buddy!!! 
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